

Bethany Gough

Noel Keane n.keane@sky.com

Bridge House 1 Walnut Tree Close Guildford GU1 4LZ

22 June 2016

Dear Mr Keane

Thank you for your email of 14th June 2016 about the temporary cameras on the A329 (M) and timeline for report on the junction.

The CCTV fault is with transmission of data from the camera which was identified four weeks after installation and repair is currently being undertaken. The data from the cameras is also available to Wokingham Borough Council (WBC).

We will be working with WBC to analyse the data from the cameras and other surveys. Depending on the agreement from WBC, our aim is to publish the assessment report in early August.

Yours sincerely

Bethany Gough

OD South East Asset Development

Email: bethany.gough@highwaysengland.co.uk

